We did receive the packet of information on the foot ferry schedule between

Kingston and Seattle.  We are very glad that the foot ferry is finally

coming.  We also want it to work.  Here are some comments:

The evening schedule out of Seattle needs to change.  5:40pm is too late!

Move the departure time 20-30 minutes earlier.  Your boat out of Kingston in

the morning 7:10am will get most people to work in Seattle by 8am.  They

will be ready to depart back home at 5pm.  By waiting until 5:40 for the

later departure, it wastes everyone's precious evening time.  Please move

this earlier so we can get home at a reasonable hour.  We will be paying for

this!

The bicycle fee is OUTRAGEOUS!!!! Why are you choosing to discourage

bicycles?????  $6.00 extra for a bike is robbery!! and highly unnecessary!!

It will be cheaper to drive a car on WSF than use this new service with a

bicycle!  I ride my bike everyday from the waterfront to West Seattle.  This

is the most affordable and efficient way for me to commute.  Bicycles are

healthy, clean, and convenient for many people and should be encouraged, not

discouraged.  Charging $6 extra is unreasonable and discourages bicycles

from using your service. Please change the bicycle fee to a nominal charge

that ENCOURAGES use.

Please also schedule your meetings so that people who work in Seattle and

will ACUTALLY USE this service can attend.  I cannot get from Seattle to

Kingston after work by 6pm.  Shame on you for excluding those who want this

service the most from attending your poorly timed meetings.

Christi Masi and Scott Masengill

Hansville, WA

